To: DCOP Regulatory Support Team

Cc:

Subject: PRISM:009200350
Date: Wednesday 22 April 2020 9:23:00 am

Dear Ms. Cliffe,

| refer to you correspondence dated 17th April 2020 in relation to the management of the

outbreak of Covie-19 in

At the outset | can assure you that all of the extensive actions taken to control the spread
of infection are based on consideration of Public Health and Infection Control input.

| will provide a more detailed response but management at the hospital and Public Health
have been extremely busy in dealing with the implementation of the Ministerial decision

to test all staff and all residents in all residential centres.

| hope to be able to provide a more detailed response to you later today or tomorrow.

Yours sincerely,

From: <DCOP RST> [mailto:dcop@hiqa.ie]
Sent: 17 April 2020 14:57

RISM:009200350

Please see attached correspondence for your attention from Susan Cliffe, Deputy Chief
Inspector of Social Services.

Kind regards,

Grace Kelly
Programme Coordinator (Older Persons)
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Health Information and Quality Authority





